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Term 2 Newsletter






Welcome back!
I hope that you all had an enjoyable and relaxing October break. The children have had lots of stories to share and certainly seemed to enjoy their holidays! I can’t believe Term 1 has whizzed past already and now we are into Term 2 and looking towards Christmas. Where does the time go? Below you will find important dates for your diary, our class timetable and an outline of some of the things we will be learning. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to write in your child’s diary, contact the school office or catch me at the end of the day.
Many thanks,
Miss Nicola SeivwrightHomework / Reading
Homework will continue the same pattern as last term. It will be issued each week on a Thursday to be completed and returned by the following Tuesday. Tasks will be continued to be posted on our class Glow page with the option of a printed copy if needed. 


Timetable
Monday – Drumming with Mrs. McIntosh 
Tuesday – Library fortnightly starting 31.10
Thursday – Mrs. McIntosh will be teaching in the morning, covering key aspects of the curriculum. Singing with Ms. Minto
Friday – Excellence Time 
*Children should have a P.E. kit in school at all times – P.E. days TBC*







In class
[image: ]Our topic this term is ‘The World of Work’. This topic explores the transferable skills children have and need for work including problem solving, communication skills and the ability to work as part of a team. The children will make connections between skills they have and the need for these in different types of work, linking these to their own aspirations. We hope to invite in some local businesses and people from various sectors to meet with the children. If you, or any family friends, would be willing to come in to meet with the P7 classes to discuss your world of work and the skills needed for the job you do, we would very much appreciate it. Please write a note letting us know if and when you would be available. 
(SOC 2-10a, HWB 2-20a, Career Education Standard)

We will be focusing on discursive writing and imaginative writing this term, looking at writer’s craft. Our maths will focus on various aspects of numeracy including fractions, decimals and percentages, money, time, expressions and equations. Consistent revision of multiplication facts and division at home will really assist in strengthening these other areas. Dates for your Diary 
· PTA Disco – Friday 10th November
· In-service (staff only) – Monday 13th and Tuesday 14th November
· Scoping Jotters Home – Friday 1st December

  · P6/7 Christmas Party – Monday 18th December
· Church Service – Friday 22nd December
· End of term 2 – Friday 22nd December 
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